
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 
It’s hard to believe that today is the last day of the school year, as it seems to have gone by in a blink!  
This week, Year 6 have taken the focus with both a Prom and their Leavers’ Assembly. The Prom was a 
great success and the children turned up suitably dressed for such an important occasion. Much merriment 
followed with dancing, competitions, cat walk struts and pizza & cake. The children had a wonderful time 
and made the most of their time with their primary school friends. This morning was our annual Year 6 
Leavers’ Assembly. As per usual, the children put on a stellar performance with circus skills, singing,          
humour and (just a touch of) danger; Muniira’s Diablo tricks were thrilling! As is customary, they managed 
to make everyone cry with their finale song and encore. It is safe to say we are really going to miss     
them—they have done you, us and themselves proud. Their high schools are extremely lucky to be getting 
them and we hope at least a handful come back to let us know how they are getting on. 
Of course, everyone leaves school today with the prospect of new beginnings. After a long Summer Holiday 
everyone will return to their new classrooms and be fresh and ready to start a new year’s learning. Please 
keep reminding your children that they have nothing to worry about upon their return and just to enjoy the 
Summer as best they can—we will be very much looking forward to you all returning. 
Mrs Appleyard (Year 5 teacher) leaves us today. Mrs Appleyard started at Ebor Gardens as a teacher trainee 
and then has spent the first year of her career as a qualified teacher with us. Mrs Appleyard is looking     
forward to her new role at another school in Leeds and we thank her for all she has done for Ebor Gardens 
in her time here—especially her work with the school choir who sounded wonderful when they performed 
to Key Stage 2 on Thursday . 
Finally, to all of you - our Parents, carers and families. We thank you for your continued support and look 
forward to seeing you all back in September. Have a lovely Summer and keep safe. 
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Attendance news….. 

Whole school attendance is 94.2% this year. 

The biscuit bears have already gone on their Summer holidays but they will be back in     

September to go on their travels to the classes with the best attendance.  

Everyone who has 100% attendance this year has been entered into a draw to win 2x £70 

Halfords vouchers. The winners are: Adam I in 2LB and Khadija M in 5LA. 
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Autumn Term 2022 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Wednesday 7th September 2022—School reopen for Autumn Term 

Monday 12th September 2022— “Scootember” in Y3 (more info to follow) 

Friday 30th September 2022—Macmillan Coffee Morning (more info to follow) 

Tuesday 18th October 2022—Halloween Discos 

Friday 21st October 2022—School closes for Half Term Holiday 

Friday 18th November 2022—Children in Need 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly Mini-Gallery 

Just a few snaps of the Leavers Assembly this morning. Please take a look 

at our Facebook Page for many more. 



 

 

A selection of pictures from the     
Year 6 Prom 
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